
On May 17th, 2017, 
volunteer Members 
of the Kerrville Elks 
Lodge joined with 
clients of the 
Kerrville Junction 
House, to celebrate a 
Hawaiian themed 
activity, which 
included bingo and a 
cook-out. 
 

The Junction House 
Activity Center is 
located at the Cedar 
Elm Apartments, in 
Kerrville, Texas. 
 
Funded by an Elks National Foundation Impact Grant, the Kerrville Elks Lodge has, 
over the past two years, provided financial assistance to facilitate in providing 
nutritious meals, each Wednesday and Friday, for numerous residents of Kerrville, who 
suffer from mental illness. In addition to meals, Elk and community volunteers also 
conduct social activities to improve the interaction skills of the clients. 
 

Joining in the Celebration were Elks National Foundation Community Investments 
Program Coordinator, Colleen Muszynski and Elk Scholar Fellow, Jenna Johnson, as 
well as many Kerrville Area mental health care professionals and the clients of several 
additional group facilities. 
 

 
 
 


